
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 18 September 2018 3:26 PM 
To: Juliana Payne <julianap@restaurantcater.asn.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Lee C <Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2017/59 - Restaurant Award (substantive issues) 
 
Good afternoon Ms Payne, 
 
I refer to the above matter and the attached application for confidentiality orders to be made 
pursuant to s.594 of the Fair Work Act 2009.  
 
The application will be determined by Commissioner Lee. The Commissioner’s Chambers will be sent 
a copy of the application and witness statements filed by RCI. 
 
Regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
Please consider the impact to the environment and your responsibility before printing this email. 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 
notify the sender.  
 

mailto:Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au
mailto:julianap@restaurantcater.asn.au
mailto:Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au
mailto:AMOD@fwc.gov.au
https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201759-app-rci-180918.pdf
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

